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CIRCULAR NO. 02 OF 2021             26, January 2021   
 

 

HIGH PRIORITY 
 
 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE CEO’s OF BROKING COMPANIES   
 
 

BULGING TEA SACKS 

 

Attention is drawn to circular Number 27 of 2018 under the above caption.  
 
At the CTTA meeting concluded on January 08, 2021, it was decided that the Brokers at 
the time of acceptance of a consignment of Teas, at the warehouse must endorse in the 
GRN or any other document (returned to the Factory) if the line of Tea is found to be 
Bulging. It is the responsibility of the Broker to ensure compliance towards ensuring that 
a proper system is in place to check such non-compliance by the Sellers. As intimated 
previously, in the case of a claim by a buyer, ONLY unopened bags will be inspected by 
the Broker at the buyers' warehouse to confirm non-compliance, as per the directive.  
 
This will come into effect from Sale Number 8 of 22nd /23rd February 2021. 
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